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DWPS/Acad-PC/30/24-25 

 

Dear Parent, 

In case you intend to withdraw your ward from the school due to transfers or any 

other reasons, kindly forward your request letter for a School Leaving Certificate(TC) 

to the school admin at the latest by Monday, December 30, 2024.  

 

Failing which the parent will be responsible to pay the preceding term fee for the 

academic year 2025-26 to obtain TC. 

                                           

                                     We solicit your co-operation in this regard. 

                            

 

Principal 

Dr. N Jahnavi Reddy     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


